REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL
OPERATION AND MANAGEMENT
OF YEAR ROUND ELDERLY AND DISABLED VAN SERVICE
TO THE NANTUCKET REGIONAL TRANSIT AUTHORITY

[ssued By: Nantucket Regional Transit Authority
November 18, 2015

To request a copy of the Request for Proposal contact: Paula Leary, NRTA
Administrator at 508-325-9571 or nrta@nantucket-ma.gov

The Nantucket Regional Transit Authority (hereinafter referred to as ("NRTA") is
seeking to contract for management and operation services from a qualified
contractor (hereinafter called "Contractor") to assume the management and
operation of the NRTA's paratransit, door to door advanced reservation elderly and
disabled van service (hereinafter referred to as "Your Island Ride") - Exhibit A -
Your Island Ride Policies and Procedures. The company selected will have to be
qualified to do business in the Commonwealth of Massachusetts. The firm will be
under contract with the NRTA and report directly to the NRTA Administrator and
related staff. The term commences on July 1, 2016 and terminates on June 30, 2019
to be reviewed annually and if warranted, based on the performance and cost,
extending up to an additional two (2) terms. The contractor sought must possess
the versatility and understanding of the fluctuating demands necessary to
adequately meet the requirements of this type of service.

Five (5) copies (including one (1) unbound original of the proposal must be
furnished to the NRTA by Monday, December 21, 2015 no later than 3:00 p.m. at the
following address: Nantucket Regional Transit Authority, Attention: Paula Leary,
NRTA Administrator, 3 East Chestnut Street, Nantucket, MA 02554. Proposals must
be submitted in one sealed envelope clearly marked RFP - Operation and
Management of Year Round Elderly and Disabled Van Service.



